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WATSON- Have started reading the story, ‘This is 
how we do it.’ In art, they have been painting with 
water colours exploring different colours and 
techniques. 
TAJIRI-Have been having great fun exploring 
sound waves with balloons. They made amazing 
plinths in art to display their clay sculptures.
THUNBERG- Have continued investigating and 
researching our solar system. They have also had a 
visit from a secondary pupil who sharded his 
knowledge about the topic. 
WILLIAMS- Had a fantastic first swimming 
session. The session helped build confidence and 
develop skills. 
GRANDIN- Have been collecting photos of things 
they like and would like to do to create a vision 
board next week.
DAVIS- Have been exploring different types of 
leadership and hoe ferociously Genghis Khan 
ruled part of the world during the Mongol Empire. 
TURING- Have been engaging with Homer’s 
poetry and creating their own dramatic 
productions based on the Iliad. 
EILISH- Have learnt about payslips and budgeting 
in their careers PLG session, they have also 
continued their positivity programme.
LAWSON- Have been preparing for their English 
Functional Skills speaking and listening. They 
have recorder their group discussion and started 
writing their independent speeches. 
BEADLE- Have been exploring links between their 
feelings and the reactions of our bodies in Zones 
of Regulation. They have also been thinking about 
Bullying in PSHE. 
ELON- Have completed work on genetic 
engineering and have started looking at 
longitudinal and traverse waves. 

enabling the self

Outstanding value shown:
Jacob–  Knowledgeable and Courageous– 

Tackling lots of short division in maths.  

FRIENDS OF TCS ANNUAL MEETING 

The Annual Meeting for FofTCS will 
take place on Tuesday 21st January at 
8.00pm. The meeting will be held 
online via Google Hangouts. It is an 
opportunity to discuss the charity’s 
achievements over the past year, 
outline plans, and elect Trustees to help 
guide the charity. Currently, the Friends 
are seeking to volunteer trustees. If you 
would like more information, please 
email 
andy@friendsofthecavendishschool.org 

PHONES IN SCHOOL 

Just a reminder that mobile phones 
cannot remain with pupils during the 
school day and should be handed in to 
Reception or their Form Tutor/Class 
Teacher at the start of the school day. 
Phones will be returned at the end of 
the day. Thank you for helping us 
maintain a focused learning 
environment!

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:
JANUARY

20th Jan- FofTCS AGM
29th-31st Jan – Hilltop

FEBRUARY
6th Feb – Options Evening (Year 9)

10th-14th Feb – Reward Trips
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